





AUGUST 2020

MOSSLEY TOWN COUNCIL, LANCASHIRE

Mossley Town Council has set aside £1,000 grant to kick start a tree planting initiative. The council has planned to plant 1,000 trees over the next ten years as a lasting legacy to the community. The council initially estimated that it would cost £1,000 annually to plant 100 trees, yet later concluded that saplings were less expensive and the council could use tree planting initiatives such as that through The Woodland Trust.

Unfortunately, lockdown from COVID-19 has delayed plans to plant two new planters in Mossley to commemorate the 75 anniversary of Victory in Europe Day. Yet the council hopes to re-plan this planting for a safer time.

Tree planting will significantly improve the carbon output from the community and will help the council tackle climate change locally.

Has your council done something similar? Get in touch by emailing Claire.goldfinch@nalc.gov.uk

© NALC 2020